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Full Council – 20 September 2021 
 

Conservative Group Motion  
 

Illegal use of E-Scooters 
 
This Council is concerned at the rise in the illegal use of E-scooters which are often 
dangerously ridden and ridden on pavements without insurance. 
 
This Council is especially concerned that it is only a matter of time before a pedestrian, 
cyclist or other vulnerable person is seriously injured or killed as a result of the illegal 
actions of the E-scooter rider. 
 
This Council will not take part in any plans to join a scheme, whereby riders can hire 
these scooters as there is no guarantee that they will be ridden safely. 
 
This Council notes and praises the Police for taking action against illegal scooter riders 
by confiscating the scooter and charging the rider with driving without insurance and 
driving not in accordance with a licence. 
 
This Council would also like to see those individuals who are caught riding E-scooters 
on the pavement, charged with dangerous driving as well as having no insurance. 
 
Having given consideration to the above, this Council agrees to lobby the Government 
to ban the sale, importation and use of these dangerous machines in the UK. 
 
Councillor Michael Maurice 
Kenton Ward 


